

2001 Delmar Avenue Granite City, IL 62040-6238 618-452-6238 smrld.org

SERVING GRANITE CITY, MITCHELL, AND PONTOON BEACH

June 19, 2014

Dear Guest,

You have been incredibly patient while we have been doing the best we can under challenging circumstances. We appreciate your continuing support and good humor. And, whether you've been visiting us at Niedringhaus School or Johnson Road, we want you to know how glad we are for your understanding. We are thrilled to announce the Delmar Avenue library will be re-opening in August!

As we near the completion of the renovation and prepare to re-open the Delmar Avenue building, please be aware of the following:

Library at Niedringhaus School

- Closed June 30-July 5 (during the Patriots in the Park festivities)
- Open regular hours July 7-12
- Permanently closed beginning July 14

Library at 2145 Johnson Road

Open regular hours, except July 4th (closed for Independence Day)

Library at 2001 Delmar Avenue

- Re-opens on Monday, August 4, 2014, at 9:00 a.m.
- A Grand Re-Opening Celebration is planned for Saturday, August 16; more information will be available later this summer.

Thank you for your continuing patience while the downtown library was completely revamped. We look forward to our return to Delmar Avenue and to providing full service to you from our "new" building. There is so much to be excited about!

With best regards,

Sina Huber

Tina Hubert

Executive Director